EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

December 2, 2010

GOVERNOR'S MESSAGE

No. 8

The Honorable Shan S. Tsutsui, President-Elect
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature

State Capitol

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President:
For your information and consideration, | am transmitting herewith an electronic
copy of the Department of Human Services’ FY 2010 Annual Report to the Legislature

as required by Section 346-5, Hawaii Revised Statutes.

The report may be viewed electronically at:

www. hawaii.gov/dhs/main/reports/AnnualReports.

Sincerely,

&

LINDA LINGL

Enclosures
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